
Hi, 

I'm writing in regard to Application Mod2020/0213 for the modification of Development consent 
DA2019/0545 for 49 Wakehurst Parkway Seaforth Lot 57 DP 11162

I would like to say that have I no objections to the deck structure at the rear of No 49 as per the 
current plans. However I would like to request that the additions required for compliancy and 
privacy be just added to the current structure, rather than having them pull this down and 
reconstruct. I believe the proposal as it stands will create unnecessary noise and 
inconvenience to the neighbours including us.

We live on 51 Wakehurst Parkway Seaforth.

Yours sincerely,

Melissa Jones 
0417 657 958

Sent: 15/06/2020 6:56:56 PM
Subject: Re application Mod2020/0213


